
 
 
 
 
ACI JANUARY MEETING SUMMARY:  CONSTRUCTIVE FEEDBACK SESSION 
Members of ACI (the Advisory Council on Instruction) gathered on January 8, 2020, to 
bring their communities' comments, concerns, and compliments for APS and for the 
School Board to hear.  Members divided into groups of (20) elementary parents, (12) 
middle school parents, and (8) high school parents, plus community representatives and 
ACI leadership, to discuss their most important thoughts to convey to the School Board 
and APS, as an advisory body to the School Board.  Comments were broad and on a 
number of topics, with quite a bit of consensus across grade levels and areas of 
Arlington, providing helpful input for APS and the School Board.  ACI's Committee 
Chairs similarly provided feedback at their own recent meeting. 
 


